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MESSAGE TO KARTING VICTORIA AND CLUBS
10 June 2021

Good Morning,

Further to the Acting Premier of Victoria’s announcement yesterday, we are still waiting on the Public Health Orders
to be published.

Unfortunately, the restrictions are lifting slowly however, things are heading in the right direction

Regional Clubs

Based on the above information, it is feasible to continue to host Social karting Days. ORGANISED SOCIAL!
KAREMCIRORM=N

e They must be managed in accordance with the guidelines previously provided by
Karting Australia; and

e Can only be attended by people who live in Regional Victoria (outside of Greater
Melbourne);

e A maximum of 150 people can be in attendance at any one time;

e The maximum number of people inside any building is 50 (subject to the 1 person
per 4sgm rule)

All Clubs must use the Victorian QR Code Check-in App, it is a Victorian Government requirement.

Based the information that we have been provided with by authorities, the Gippsland Event scheduled for June 20
should proceed. We expect that the maximum number of people permitted at an outdoor venue will increase again
next week. The Club should check this next week and apply the Government requirements.

Metropolitan Clubs

Based on the latest information, it is feasible for the Metropolitan Clubs to host Social karting Days from tomorrow.
e The days must be managed in accordance with the guidelines previously provided by Karting Australia; and
e Can only be attended by people who live reside within 25km of the venue; and
e A maximum of 100 people can be in attendance at any one time.

All Clubs must use the Victorian QR Code Check-in App, it is a Victorian Government requirement.

All of the other Social Karting requirements that have been in place for many months must be properly implemented.
This includes the use of the multi-QR code posters (see above for an example of the artwork has previously been
forwarded to your Club). It is timely for all Clubs to check and restock your COVID Posters, refresh your memories as
to what are and are not permitted actions under COVID restrictions (e.g. food service standards) and to ensure that
you have plenty of supplies of liquid soap in the wash rooms and hand sanitiser dispensers available at the Club.

We are working closely with Karting Victoria on monitoring the situation and they will be doing the same with Clubs
with upcoming events. Once we receive further information from authorities this morning, we will be in a position to
make a final decision on the Australian Kart Championship round scheduled to be hosted by the Eastern Lions Kart
Club on June 25-27.

While the Public Health Direction is yet to be published following yesterday’s announcement. Should it alter anything
for our sport, we will advise you as soon as possible.

Should you have any questions, please contact either Pam Arnett on 0409 334 175 (email vka@bigpond.net.au) or
Lee Hanatschek on 07 5655 4341 (email lee@karting.net.au).

Best Regards and Stay Safe
Kelvin O’Reilly
Chief Executive Officer



